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Request: 
 
I would like to make a freedom of information request under the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000. Please provide details of the payments made to officers providing an out of 
hours service for emergency planning 
 
Response: 
 
The officer payment is £200 per week which covers standby, any callouts and any 
responses necessary by the Emergency Response Officer. So, the total on an annual 
basis is £10,400. 


